Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2012 1:55 PM

To: ‘Lee, Nathan'

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: RE: RO 0383 Former Chevron Station 90260 21995 Foothill Boulevard, Hayward - Extension
Request

Hi all,

Please use this email to document the concurrence by ACEH with a revised deliverable date; however, please note the use
of an August 24, 2012 date. Hopefully the site is known well enough that the addition of more vapor analytical and the
new waste oil parameters won’t significantly change site interpretations, but would be more inclusive of past uses and
potential releases. I’ll update Geotracker shortly.

Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 4:27 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: RO 0383 Former Chevron Station 90260 21995 Foothill Boulevard, Hayward - Extension Request

Mark,

Conestoga-Rover and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to
request an extension for the Work Plan for Soil, Groundwater and Soil Vapor which was requested by Alameda County
Environmental Health (ACEH) in their letter dated April 18, 2012 and due on July 27, 2012. The reason for this extension
request is, the existing vapor probes were recently sampled and the soil vapor analytical results were just received.
During the last groundwater monitoring event all wells were analyzed for dissolved metals, additional volatile organic
compounds, semi-volatile organic compounds, and bio-parameters, these analytical results were also just received. We
would like to take time to review this data and incorporate it into the work plan/site conceptual model. This will help
identify any additional data gaps that might exist, which could be addressed by the work plan. The more data gaps we
can address by the scope of work within the work plan, the more complete the Soil and Groundwater Report will be,
which in turn will increase the quality of the Correction Action Plan. Therefore an extension of September 7, 2012 for
the submittal of the Work Plan for Soil, Groundwater and Soil Vapor is requested.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.



Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A
Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3333
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com




